
Public Notice 
Handicapped Parking Space 

The Provincetown Select Board conducted a public hearing on Monday, November 1, 
2021 at Provincetown Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown Ma, 02657 and 
then and there voted to relocate the handicap parking space at 552 Commercial Street 
to 580 Commercial Street. 

Objections need to be submitted in writing no later than Monday, November 29, 2021, to 
the Office of the Select Board, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA 02657 or 
selectmen@provincetown-ma.gov. 

David Abramson 
Chair, Select Board 
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